
The Governor came to thank TUL – March 19, 2020 
 

The Governor came to thank the work done in the production of the drapes for 
the region 
 
Martin Půta met today with Rector Miroslav Brzezina to express his gratitude to the university 
for the drapes that the teams of our three faculties have been supplying to the region for several 
days. 
 
Then, accompanied by the Rector and Vice-Rector Aleš Kocourek, he also visited the places where 
the drapes are made. Both the new equipment of the Department of Textile and Single Purpose 
Machines of the Faculty of Engineering, which produces the initial nano-material, and the 
equipment of the Department of Nonwovens and Nanofibrous Materials of the Faculty  
of Textiles, which produces the matrix from a mixture of nano- and microfibres. One of the stops 
was an impromptu sewing workshop, into which the meeting room of the Institute  
for Nanomaterials, Advanced Technologies and Innovation was transformed just a few days ago. 
 
At these and other workplaces of our university, teams of the above-mentioned faculties work 
together with people from the Department of Chemistry of the Faculty of Science and Humanities 
and the Faculty of Education on the drapes for the Liberec Region. In addition to about 3,000 
finished drapes, we have so far supplied 10 kilometres of material to the sewing companies 
contracted by the region, which will make about 18,000 drapes. 
 
Hejtman Martin Půta appreciated both the work of our people and the promptness with which 
our scientific teams responded to the lack of protective equipment in the country. 
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